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C O M P A N Y  N E W S

Recently, one of our nurses, Maria De La Cruz, made a
special trip with one of our Make A Wish patients. After
spending the day with the patient at Disney World, the

foundation asked if she would accompany them on their
drive back to Dallas, Texas, that weekend. Without

hesitation Maria said she would be willing to help. They
traveled for 18 hours on Saturday and 12 hours on Sunday.
Maria then flew back to Orlando on Monday. She did this
with no complaints and out of the kindness of her heart.

Thank you for your excellent care Maria! 

We are excited to announce
the promotion of Natasha

Rivero as our new HR
Generalist! Natasha is always

eager to step in and get
things done. She was

paramount in the launch of
ADP and we all look forward

to seeing her continued
growth.



C O M P A N Y  N E W S

Please help us in welcoming our newest office team
members, Denee and Elizabeth! Denee and Elizabeth
will be joining our on call team. With their impressive

backgrounds and vibrant energy, Denee and Elizabeth
bring a fresh perspective to our organization. Denee
and Elizabeth's remarkable ability to adapt quickly to
new environments and their passion for collaboration
make them an invaluable asset to our team. We are

thrilled to have them on board and look forward to the
unique insights and contributions they will bring to our

organization.

We are hiring! We are seeking a scheduling
coordinator, a clinical supervisor, and an RN to assist

with orientations, skills comps, and clinical support for
the Winter Park, FL, location. If you or someone you
know would be a good fit in these positions please

reach out.



C O M P A N Y  N E W S

Wash your hands
Avoid close contact with others who are sick
Cover your mouth and nose when coughing or
sneezing
Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth
Don't smoke and avoid secondhand smoke 
Stay home from work and school when you or your
children are sick

Our office has noticed an increase in cold and
respiratory symptoms. Here are some helpful tips to keep

yourself and others healthy.

Please remember to notify the office of patient and
household illness. We want to work with assigned

caregivers to ensure everyone stays safe and healthy.

We are now offering free CPR classes for our caregivers!
If you are interested in attending one of the classes,

please reach out to Natasha through our main phone line
at 407-270-5501.
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J U L Y  B I R T H D A Y S
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C A R E G I V E R  H I G H L I G H T

ReneeWashington

In the realm of caregiving there are extraordinary
individuals who go above and beyond their call of duty,
dedicating themselves to improving the lives of others.

We want to shine a spotlight on their unwavering
compassion, dedication, and selflessness. In this edition,
we celebrate a caregiver whose commitment to the well-

being of those under her care is truly exceptional.

Her passion for helping others has touched the lives of
many. With a gentle smile and a warm heart, Renee has

become a beacon of hope and comfort for those in need.
Renee was selected as the May caregiver of the month

for her dedication to our patients and great
communication skills. Thank you Renee, for all that you do

for our patients and the office team.
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N E W  H I R E S

Congratulations to our latest new hires! We are so happy
to have you at Atlantic Care Services!
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J U L Y  A V A I L A B L E  S H I F T S

Listed below are shifts that are still available in the month
of July, for both adults and pediatrics. If you are

interested in any of the shifts, please call the office
number at 407-270-5501. Shifts are subject to change

and pay rates vary from case to case.




